
 

My name is Damon Hernandez. I go to redwood school and I am 11 years old. My 

sisters and I have a breeding project in rabbits. This is one of the rabbits that 

came out of the project this year. She is a doe and her name is Mrs. Snowball. She 

was born at the end of December. I have been doing 4-H for 4 years now. With 

this being my first time selling a rabbit in 4-H.  


